community compass

families and children. We want to
make this a reality, but we need
your help! Already this winter we're
gearing up to start parent and family
caregiver support groups at the
Center and multicultural story-telling
hour co-sponsored with Women of

. Color Alliance and the Rainbow
Library. But we know that there’s
still more to do!

We want your input, your
creativity, your ideas for making the
Center a place that meets the
needs of families like yours. On
Wednesday, January 14, we'll be

having a planning meeting from
5:30 pm to 7:00 pm to discuss what
kind of family-oriented programming
you'd like to see at R.U.1.2? in the
new year. After the meeting we'll be
showing a family-friendly movie, so
feel free to bring your kids!

If you have any questions
or if you're unable to attend but
would still like to participate, call us
at 802.860.7812

Mountain Pride Media

Thanks ... ,
The Mountain Pride Media Board of

Directors would like to extend our
sincerest thanks to all our support-
ers in 2003. We especially would
like to thank the Mountain Pride
Media Board Members (past and
present) who contributed to our
2003 Challenge Fund, showing their
ongoing commitment to our mission.
We were able to raise $3,835.00
towards our $10,000 challenge
goal. We thank everyone who sup-
ported us in 2003 by donating time,
money, and materials, subscribing,
volunteering, and advertising. You
are the key to our success!

Senior Action in a Gay
Environment (SAGE)

Planning Meeting
Since R.U.1.2? began, there has

been a lot of talk about the difficulty
that GLBT senior citizens face in
finding community. R.U.1.2? has
actively pursued involving elders in
all facets of our work, and glancing
around our events, we can see peo-
ple from age 3 to 33 to 83. But we
know that we still want to do more!
Senior Action in a Gay
Environment is a national organiza-
tion for GLBT seniors. If you are

interested in possibly starting a
SAGE chapter here at R.U.1.2?
come to a meeting at the Center on
Monday, January 5 at 6:00pm. For
more information, call the Center @
802.860.7812. ¥V




